
 Dear 
  
This is Sandeep who has lodged GSM onsore application. As Mr. Evans said on radio interview that 
 he has seen too many applications being lodged in certain occupations, and where people would 
otherwise have no chance of being granted visas. On the behalf of his saying I would like to have 
request to the Australian governmnet that how government can save all of international students 
from visa capping by providing them residencies in the long term rather than terminate all the 
applications. As all we know that immigration has got lots of applications which include cooks, hair 
dressers, accountants, etc and our economy is not ready to provide placements to all the 
applicants at this stage although Economy would be able to provide good placements in the short 
or longterm time. There are some reasons behind it, for example, Australian economy would need 
more chefs or hairdressers in next five to ten years time.  
It is about 1,40,000 studnets who have applied for GSM on shore in last couple of years & they 
have spent their precious times, good amount of money and also have done hard work at jobs as 
well as at universities. So, at the end if they get termination that means they have wasted their 
brains, skills, energy, money & time here. 
I have a request that government should think about this bill before it comes into effect because it 
would give big loss to the economy then there would be very rare students from overseas who 
would knock the door of Austaralian education sysytem.  
  
I would look forward to your reply. 
  
Kind Regards 
Sandeep. 

 
 

 


